
Marion Technical College – HEERF III / ARP Fund 
Declaration 
 

In May 2021, Marion Technical College was granted $1,876,160 in Higher Education 
Emergency Relief Funding (HEERF) III under the American Rescue Plan Act (ARP) to 
provide student emergency grants.  To receive these grants be enrolled as a general at 
Marion Technical College. 
 

HEERF III / ARP Fund Declaration Reporting 
October 6, 2021 

1. The institution received a total of $1,876,160 for Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
to Students. 

2. The institution has distributed a total of $240,750 as of July 26, 2021. 
3. A total of 460 students have been awarded a HEERF Emergency Financial Aid 

Grant as of July 26, 2021. 
4. Marion Technical College used a sliding scale based on Expected Family 

Contributions (EFC) determined by FAFSA completion.  Students received 
amounts from $350 to $750.  Student who had not completed a FAFSA received 
$350.  All eligible students were notified by text of their eligibility and mailed 
checks.  

5. In July 2021, all students were contacted by both, email and postcard, regarding 
possible opportunities for professional judgement adjustments if their income or 
family situation was affected by the pandemic. 

 


